From: Carla Regan

To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Chicago booth late night alcohol license
Date: 23 November 2022 21:09:17

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

To whom it may concern

I am a resident of dominion house on bartholomew close - part of the Barts square development. I would like to
register my strong objection to this license on the grounds that noise amplifies in the residential area due to the
close proximity of buildings to each other and their relatively high construction. As it is I have put in over 50
complaints to the city of noise dept due to deliveries and pick ups that are carried out between the watershed
times of 11pm to 7am (supplies and refuse pickups to the nearby commercial developments) and there are
numerous businesses and suppliers that defy these regulations. Not only will students and others partake in
these noisy activities causing a public nuisance and noise to carry and amplify - disturbing our sleep - but it
will also lead to increased number of deliveries, refuse pickups and further noise. Please refer to the city of
london noise dept (Claire callan day) to verify my points about the number of complaints already made. This
license application should not be allowed at all

Thank you

Carla Regan

Apartment.dominion house

Sent from my iPhone





